
KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT	

		

BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	

October	25,	2018	

ITEM	#8c	

		

Amendment	to	Building	E	Use	

		

In	Article	II,	item	C	of	the	lease	between	the	Kensington	Police	Protection	and	Community	Services	
District	(KPPCSD)	and	the	Kensington	Community	Council	(KCC)	dated	January	of	2017	and	valid	to	
January	2020,	it	is	stated:	

"Additionally,	KCC	shall	contribute	$1.00	per	year	on	June	15th	for	the	use	of	the	Recreation	Building	
("Building	E")	for	educational	programs	only."	

Due	to	the	renovation	of	the	Kensington	Community	Center	during	2019,	it	is	recommended	that	the	
Board	amend	the	contract	to	allow	KCC	to	use	Building	E	for	evening	meetings	of	groups	currently	
meeting	at	59	Arlington	Avenue	for	the	duration	of	construction	or	until	December	31,	2019,	whichever	
comes	first.		

These	groups	include	the	Kensington	Municipal	Advisory	Council	(KMAC).	

	

	


